
HAMPTON PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 
AD-HOC AFFORDABLE HOUSING PLAN COMMITTEE 

HAMPTON TOWN HALL, 164 ROUTE 97 
 
 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION  

 

The Special Meeting of the Hampton 
Planning & Zoning Commission Ad-Hoc Committee 

on Affordable Housing scheduled for 

Thursday, October 15, 2020 

6:30 PM 

 

has been cancelled. The next meeting will be held on 
Thursday, October 22, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. 

in the Lower Level Meeting Room of Hampton Town Hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have questions about this meeting, please contact the Town’s Consulting Planner, 
 planner@hamptonct.org or 860-455-8251 
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